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To insure that your cuatcmer maintains cenfidence in his rifle,
we ars replacing the trigger assembly with the new styla assembly
that is found on our current model which does not have the bolt
lock feature. This trigger design will allow the beolt to be
cpened with the safety switch in the “on safe" positicn.

We apeclcgize for the delay in this mattsr and will expedite replace-
ment of the trigger assembly and return shipment of the rifle to
you.

Sinceraly,

J.A. Stekl, Supervisor
Product Service

JAS:tpp

PPS 03738



